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Christmas Craft 
afternoon. 

Thursday 15th December 
1.30-3.00 

We would like to welcome you in to 
Pre-School for a Christmas craft 

afternoon. 
We will have some singing by the 

children and a chance for you to make 
some Christmas craft with them. Due 

to size of the room we will have to 
limit the amount of adults to one per 
child. Please let Pre-School know if 

you will be attending. 

Parking 
The carpark is strictly for 
staff only. Please do not 
park in the car park for 

either drop off or 
collection.  

Parent parking can be 
found on the road or side 

streets.

.  

Christmas Party
All children are invited to our 
Christmas Party on Friday 16th

December at 1.30-3.00.
If your child is not in that day then 
please drop them off at 1.30 and 
collect at 3.00pm. Please let Pre-
School know if you are attending.
We will be having Pyjama Drama 

come in to Pre-School to do a special 
Christmas session with the children 

for the first half of the party.

Coat Swap 
We realise that buying a 
winter coat can be a big 

expense so we have decided 
to offer a coat swap in Pre-

School. If your child is in need 
of a coat then please take 
one from the box. If you 

would like to donate one in 
return that would be great. 
The coats don’t need to be 
perfect but they do need to 

be in clean wearable 
condition so someone else 

gets use out of it. 



Dates for your Diary
Fee’s Due

Friday 9th December  2022

Christmas Jumper/ accessories 
week 

12th-16th December

Christmas Craft afternoon
Thursday 15th December 

1.30-3.00

Christmas party 
Friday 16th December 

1.30-3.00

Half term ends 
Friday 16th December 2022

Return to Pre-School 
Wednesday 4th January 2022

With the cold weather upon 
us could we please ask that all 

children come dressed 
appropriately for the weather 

with coats hats, gloves etc.
If you would like to bring 

slippers for the children to 
wear inside please free to. 

Theatre Trip
We are very excited to 

share that we have 
managed to arrange a trip 
to Theatre Severn for the 
children to see Tales from 

Acorns Wood by Julia 
Donaldson. 

The have booked for 
Thursday 9th March at 

10.30. 
I will be sending more 

details separately with all 
the information on. 

Christmas hamper 
We will be selling raffle tickets for 

a Christmas hamper from 
Monday 5th December until 

Thursday 15th December. 
We will draw the raffle at the 

craft afternoon. 
All monies goes back to Pre-

School funds to buy resources for 
the children.

If you would like to donate a 
raffle prize we would be very 

grateful.  

Toys from home
We have seen an increasing number of 
toys being brought in from home, and 
while we love seeing all the amazing 

toys, it can be difficult to keep track of 
them and make sure they are not being 

lost or broken.
Could we ask that toys are kept at 

home unless it is a comforter that is 
needed to settle while at Pre-School.  


